
                  

 

The Garden Town of the North Committee is seeking members. 

The Garden Town of the North Committee supports and assists with the beautification of the 
community.  Residents of the municipality are invited to submit a letter of interest to: 

Town of Iroquois Falls 
253 Main Street, P. O. Box 230 
Iroquois Falls, Ontario 
P0K 1G0 
ATTENTION:  MAUREEN REEDER, CLERK 

 or by email to:  mreeder@iroquoisfalls.com 

Submission deadline is noon on Friday, May 17th, 2024.  The Terms of Reference for the Garden 
Town of the North Committee may be obtained upon request. 
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